
FCC VIOLATIONS 
 
On June 12, 2013, the Dallas office of the Enforcement Bureau issued a Notice of Violation 
regarding certain issues related to EAS logging and monitoring, tower painting, STL frequency 
usage, and lack of a contour map in two public inspection files.  On June 28, 2013, the Licensee 
responded to the Notice and provided detailed information regarding actions taken to correct the 
issues and prevent their recurrence.  To the Licensee’s knowledge, no further action was taken 
by the Commission. 

 


